
Once again, we are asking DHR families to help us send Chanuka 
cards and care packages to Jewish U.S. soldiers serving around the 
world. It brings so much joy to the soldiers celebrating Chanuka far 
from their families. All cards and donations need to be in the DHR 
office by  December 5 in order to have enough time to reach the sol-
diers by the first night of Chanukah.  We appreciate the years that 
Mrs. Chayala Diskind coordinated this project and are looking for 
volunteers to help with this years’ project.  To participate, please send 
your packages of home-baked goods, cards, toiletries, etc. to school 
over the next few weeks. Let’s brighten the lives of our soldiers this 
Chanuka!  If you can help coordinate, please contact the office.  
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 Kindergart en Zoo Trip  

 Mazel Tov to . . .  

 Thank You to .. .  

 

 

 Winter Weather Reminder!  

   p‘a, w,hatrc ,arp whra, u”f  

 From the Princ ipal Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

Calendar 

 Middos Menchen Stars o f the Week 

Before and After Sukkos Break!  

 Benching Superstars  

 DHR Auct ion—December 8th! 

...Rabbi Adam & Livya Aranov on the birth of their son Chanan!  

...Rabbi Chaim & Shaina Davidowitz on the birth of their son Tzvi 
Gedalia, and to grandparents R’ Baruch & Mrs. Michal Davidowitz 
and to the entire family!  
...Dr. Coby Klein upon earning his PhD in Biology! 
...all of Klal Yisrael for finishing the entire Torah on Simchas Torah 
and starting from Bereishis again! Chazak, Chazak, Venischazek!  
...Congregation Light of Israel upon welcoming a new Sefer Torah, 
the Children's Unity Torah, donated by Albert & Julia Aroeste.  
....Tova Berenstein (DHR Class of 2012) upon her engagement to 
Yossi Reuben!  
 

Monday, November 11 - No School, Parent-Teacher Conferences 

…Thank you to Rabbi & Mrs. Benzion Shafier for their $1,000 dona-
tion to DHR in honor of the Solomons! 
...Thank you to our Kindergarten zoo trip drivers/chaperones - Mrs. 
Vogel, Mrs. Kosow, Mrs. Twersky and Mrs. Diskind. 
...Thank you to Ora Academy, specifically Mrs. Shifra Hanson, for 
inviting our 7/8 girls to join the Ora field trip to Hot Shots. Thanks 
also to drivers Rabbi Michoel Abrahamson and Mrs. Malkie Noble.  
...Rabbi Dovid Roness for donating $507, the proceeds of his “store”, 
to DHR!  
...DHR alumna, Dassi Roth (class of 2016), for her $100 donation!  
...Rochel S. London (DHR class of 2013), for her donation to DHR!  
...Chana Noble (DHR class of 2013) for her donation to DHR!  
...The London family for their generous donation!  
...Rabbi Danny & Lea Goldstein for their $100 donation towards the 
Yom Kippur Appeal!  
...Rabbi Josh & S.L. Solomon for their kapparos donation!  
...Mr. Jake & Adina Dan for their $100 Yom Kippur Yizkor Appeal 
donation!  

 
Fraida - did a great job following directions in 
class!  
Batsheva - helped put up chairs for classmates 
who were absent!  
 

The time for our Annual 
Scholarship Auction is quick-
ly approaching!  We are still 
in need of volunteers to help, 
donations for the auction and 
your assistance help in 
spreading the word!  This is a 
significant fundraiser for 
scholarships and we appreci-
ate all of your support leading 
up to and at the auction!   

Shneur Zalman Caro 
Hirshy Cohen  
Shmuel Hanson 
Aviva Kuyunov  

Mordechai Mammon 
Gali Scutaru  
Dovi Shulman 
Malka Shulman 

Tehila Solomon 
Aron Dov Vogel 
 

With winter weather quickly approaching, it is 
important to send your children to school with 
hats, gloves, chapstick, lotion (if needed) and of 
course, coats!  Most of us in the northeast need 
more vitamin D and sunshine, so we have recess 
outdoors whenever possible.  Also, please help 
us avoid another outbreak of the flu by making 

sure your children get their flu shots.   

 Chanukah Soldier Packages  

Welcome back! We hope that you all enjoyed the yomim tovim. Most 
of the children looked tired during this short school week, but overall, 
they seemed excited to be back at school. We have over a month of 
school straight now until Thanksgiving break (except for DHR Con-
ference Day on Veterans Day, 11/11). We are looking forward to lots 
of fun and learning!  


